Post Office Box 8 Kent
Station I, Dabney House
Charlottesville, Virginia 22904

February 11, 1977

Ms. Rhonda Simpson, Chairperson
Black Student Alliance

Newcomb Hall, 4th Floor
University of Virginia

Dear Ms. Simpson:

As you know, the Society of Artemis was established to
promote interracial relations in the University community.
As the Black Student Alliance has planned and implemented
Black Culture Week, we have benefitted, as students, from
its occurrence.

We wish to commemorate Black Culture Week 1977 with a
small token of recognition for the BSA's enthusiastic and
productive efforts. We feel that this token should be as
lasting as possible and, simultaneously, of great benefit to
black students at this university. For this reason, we wish
to present to the Black Student Alliance a three-year sub-
scription to "Black Collegian," a magazine for and about black
college students, in commemorating Black Culture Week 1977.

Congratulations on such successful efforts!!!
Sincerely,
The Society of Artemis
/bbk )

P.S. A special congratulations to Ms. Renee Cardwell and
her committee.



